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August 17, 2012

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to advise that our fire helmets meet the NFPA1971 standards.  The Bid Specs call out that we use reflective material.  The reflective material that we use is Scotchlite by 3M.  Our Features and Benefits literature also specifies that we use the Scotchlite material.  All of our literature is available for download from our website at the following link:

http://www.bullard.com/V3/resources/downloads/fire_and_rescue_helmets_dwnlds.php#General

There you will be able to locate several different documents that may be of assistance to you such as the Bid Specs, Feature and Benefits, and Instruction Manuals.  You will also be able to find our Certificates of Conformance for each helmet type which clearly state that each of our helmets meet the NFPA1971 standards.

If I can be of any further assistance, please feel free to contact me via e-mail at matt_elmore@bullard.com or 1-800-227-0423 x128.

Sincerely,



Matt Elmore
Product Manager, Emergency Responders
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